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it's the weekend!
Happy Friday Riverside Families!
Thank you so much for your patience this week with the road
closure on Montrose Avenue. We have been able to get all car
riders in and out as well as the buses. Many of your parked and
walked to get your children. Everyone has been safe and we
appreciate that.
 
Next Wednesday, September 11th is Open House. The evening begins at 6 pm in the cafeteria.
We will be presenting some important district and school information. After our time in the
cafeteria, families will be able to go into classrooms and see what your child has been
learning in the �rst month of school. The Scholastic Book Fair will also be open on this
evening to purchase books to add to your home libraries. During Open House you will also
have the opportunity to purchase our NEW SCHOOL SWAG t-shirts. While visiting your child's
classroom you will also receive their quarter one interim progress reports. We look forward to
opening our doors next Wednesday and we look forward to seeing you!
 
Have a wonderful weekend and please enjoy the pre-fall weather!
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Ms. Gamble and Ms. Kama-Starr



this week's lunch menu







dismissal safety reminder
Morning Drop Off
Please see the following:
 

Do not park in the staff lot, unless there is an available
parking spot. If dropping your child off, you must �nd a legal street zone to park in.
Blocking teacher cars and illegally parking in the lot will not be tolerated. In the case of an
emergency, vehicles would not be able to enter our lot. Please adhere to these rules!
Starting on Monday, all parents must use the Montrose Main entrance and report to the
o�ce to sign in. No parents will be permitted to use the Glencliff Ave entrance. All
parents must drop their children off at the cafeteria doors.

 
 
Afternoon Dismissal
Please see the following:
 

When picking up your child, please DO NOT direct them to walk in front of cars or in
between cars in order to get in vehicles.
Please ensure you are parked along the curb when picking up your child. This is for the
safety of all of our students and families.
If picking up on the Glencliff side, all cars must be parked in legal spots and walk to get
your children
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All students MUST use the crosswalk. Please do not direct your child to cross in the
middle of the street

 
 
The goal of our dismissal is to get all students home safely in a timely fashion. When cars
stop in the middle of the road waving students to get in the car this poses serious safety
concerns. Please follow our dismissal guidelines and expectations.


